
 
 
 
 
Village of Clarksville 

Planning Commission Minutes 
                    January 19th, 2017 
 
A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Planning Commission was held on January 19th 2017, at the 
Clarksville Village Hall.  Secretary Jami Manszewski called the meeting to order at 7pm. 
 
Planning Commissioners present –Secretary Jami Manszewski, Diane Sheldon, Orin Mutchler, and Ex 
Officio Bonnie Main.  Absent- Chairperson Bob Blocher and Rick Culp  
 
There were no public comment. 
 
Minutes of the December 15th,  meeting were read and approved. 
 
Bonnie provided a Council report: 

 Council re-appointed Brad Clark as Village Representative to serve on the Clarksville Morrison 
Lake Sewer Board.  

 Nicole Nordhof submitted her resignation from Planning Commission effective January 9th, 2017. 

 It was accepted by council to allot up to $500.00 for additional materials, if needed, for an ice 
skating rink. 

 Attorney Joel Baar reviewed the Incompatible Public Offices Act which had again been raised as 
an issue. 

 
Bob reported via email, that he is looking for volunteers to help set up the ice skating rink at Campbell 
Township Park. Contact Bob for more info. 
 
Zoning Administrator Derek Byers reported that the current church dirt parking lot needs to be rezoned 
because it is currently zoned as R2. Planning Commission recommends to invite Pastor Tim to research 
and apply ideas to next meeting. 
 
The annual Ice Skating rink was approved by the township and Bob, as stated in his report, is looking for 
volunteers to set up.  
 
Shari Clark, Village Clerk, was present to discuss edits made by Planning Commission for the current 
Master Plan. She will finalize the edited version to be approved and then published.  
 
The 2016 Annual Report was read and approved. 
 
The 2017 Annual Work Program was read and approved. 
 
The Planning Commission Members whom were nominated and appointed as the 2017 Planning 
Commission Officers are as follows: 

- Bob Blocher as Chairperson  
- Diane Sheldon as Vice Chairperson  
- Jami Manszewski as Secretary 
 

 
The meeting adjourned at 8:00pm. 
 
The next Planning Commission meeting will be held February 16th, 2017. 

Submitted by Jami Manszewski, Secretary 



 
 


